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Message:

am writing to strongly oppose the unprecedented
and unlawful attempt by Texas Republicans to
redraw congressional districts in the middle of a
decade. This is a blatant abuse of power designed to
let politicians choose their voters instead of voters
choosing their representatives.

Redistricting is meant to occur once every ten years
following the census, not whenever a political party
finds it convenient to manipulate election outcomes.
This mid-decade redistricting scheme is a
shameless power grab that undermines the core
principles of representative democracy.

Communities across Texas, especially minority and
marginalized populations, have already been
silenced and split apart through gerrymandering.
Now, with this new attempt to redraw lines mid-
cycle, they are trying to rig the system even further,
ignoring the will of the voters. This is not
governance. It is political self-preservation at the
expense of democracy.

I urge Congress to condemn and prevent this abuse
of redistricting power. Our electoral process must
remain fair, transparent, and accountable to the
people, not manipulated by those in office to protect
their own interests.

Texans deserve to choose their leaders, not the
other way around.





